
From: Rick <rsbel 

Sent: Friday, June 20, 2014 10:17 AM 

To: ATR-LT3-ASCAP-BMI-Decree-Review<ASCAP-BMI-Decree­
Review@ATR.USDOJ.GOV> 

Subject: Bmi fee 

I do not understand the legalities of these fees. How can a business be charged for use of TV's and radios based on the 
number of units in use. Please advise. 

Thank you, 
RickBellm 

Sent from my iPad 




